
 
 
 Annual report of the Planning, Highways, and Transport committee 
2021-2022. 
 
It has been a busy year for the Committee, with the work concentrating on: 
  
Successes 

• We have fed back to SBC, comments on 22 planning applications 
• Installed SIDs at both ends of Badbury. (Speed Indicator Devices) 
• Arranged for the Speed limit to be reduced in Draycott Foliat to 40mph 
• Installing a Solar Street Light in Draycot Foliat 

  
In Progress: 

• Planned for SID to replace the Build out on New Road, current feedback from SBC is that this 
might occur in 2023. 

• Working towards installing addition Parking in Windmill Place and Draycot Foliat.  
• Started on preparations for a Neighbourhood Plan, this will require input from all Chiseldon 

Parish residents 
 
 
Many thanks to committee members and any other parties that have helped throughout the year, 
especially Cllr Steve Duke with his efforts to get the light installed in Draycot Foliat. 
 
 
As always we would like to receive ideas how we can help the parish, and work for a better 
environment 
 
Cllr Ian Kearsey 
Chairman of the Planning, Highways and Transport Committee 
 
  


